HISTORIC

DOWNTOWN BOWMANVILLE



October 2, 2019

delivered by hand

Anne Greentree Municipal Clerk, Municipality of Clarington 40 Temperance Street Bowmanville, ON

Re: JC-106-19 (report CLD-018-19)

Dear Ms. Greentree,

The Board of Management for the Historic Downtown Bowmanville Business Centre (BIA) would like to thank council for the opportunity to provide input on Report CLD-018-19.

The BIA supports the increase of the per hour rate to \$1.00 at both the street parking meters and municipal parking lots.

However, a motion of our Board was passed in June 2019 and a written request submitted to Duncan Anderson, Manager of Municipal Law Enforcement, in September 2019 asking for a revision of the policy of bagging street parking meters. If approved, this request would amend the street parking meter effective days in Schedule #5 to include the exception of the period from December 1-31, annually.

We thank you for consideration of our feedback.

Sincerely,

Edgar Lucas Chair, HDB BIA Laura Holmes Secretary, HDB BIA

secretary@bowmanville.com